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Kevin S.
Kennedy/NY/UNO

18/12/2006 05:56 PM

To Carlos Lopes, Steven Siqueira/NY/UNO@l$NHQ (

cc Andrew J. Gilmour/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Wai Tak
Chua/NY/UNO@UNHQ, Elpida Rouka

bcc

Subject Reply to letter from James Baker and Lee Hamilton

CL/SS:

Please see the attached letter from the co -chairs of the Iraq Study Group thanking the SG
for meeeting with the group (by VTC). It would seem appropriate for DPA to draft an
acknowledgement for signature by the SG .

Grateful your following up as necessary . (As this is not a scheduling matter, it would seem
right for CL to receive the DPA draft .)

Thanks, ksk

Kevin S. Kennedy
Principal Officer
Chief, Scheduling Office
Executive Office of the Secretary-General
United Nations
Tel. 1.212.963.6821
Mobile 1.917.783.9758
Fax 1.212.963.1185
Internet: <kennedy2@un.org>

— Forwarded by Kevin S. Kennedy/NY/UNO on 18/12/2006 05:53 PM —
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CHS
IRAQ STUDY GROUP

His Excellency Kofi A. Annan
United Nations, S-3800
New York, New York 10017

CENTER FOR THE STUDY
OF THE PRESIDENCY

December 1, 2006

f • - •

VIA LISPS

Dear Mr. Secretary-General:
i

A note of sincere appreciation for your taking the time to join members of the Iraq Study
Group last month for a thouehtful and forthright discussion. We enjoyed the opportunity

-•• 1- --• - -. - • - • cj - c/ . L—jj— ~.j,._i .. J

to hear your views, and, appreciated your candor. Your insights and expertise will surely
inform and benefit the Study Group's effort to reach a forward-looking assessment of the
situation in Iraq.

JWe look forward to providing you a copy of our final report, and will be in touch should
we Rave any further questions in the interim. Any additional questions you may have
regarding the Study Group and its work may be addressed to Daniel Serwer at the United
States Institute of Peace at 202-429-3840 or dserwer@usip.org.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Baker, III
Co-Chair

Lee H. Hamilton
Co-Chair
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DEC 2 0 2006
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